
TO: District 97 Board of Education
Dr. Ushma Shah, Superintendent

CC: Luis Rodriguez, Chief Legal and Equity Officer

FROM: Amanda Siegfried, Senior Director of Communications and
Engagement/FOIA Officer

SUBJECT: Request for Records Under Freedom of Information Act

DATE: Oct. 10, 2023

FOIA Requests and Responses

There were three requests for records under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
during the period of Sept. 9, 2023 - Oct. 6, 2023.

Date Received Request Status (as of 10/6/23)

Sept. 11, 2023 A request was received from Janine Asmus for
names and email addresses of all current
employees who are certified as school librarians.

Response provided on
Sept. 29, 2023.

Sept. 13, 2023 A request was received from Vince Espi of Prairie
State Wire for the number of English learner
students enrolled in the district, the number of
bilingual teachers employed by the district and the
number of “migrant asylum seekers” enrolled.

Response provided on
Sept. 20, 2023.

Sept. 14, 2023 A request was received from Kevin McIlvaine for
salary and benefit information for members of the
district’s human resources department.

Response provided on
Sept. 21, 2023.

Sept. 29, 2023 A request was received from Diana Kotis for
communication, documents and recordings related
to a student incident.

In progress.


